
 
 

 

 

 

www.softball.bc.ca 

PO Box  45570 Sunnyside Mall 

Surrey, BC V4A 9N3  

Telephone: 604-531-0044 

FAX: 604-531-8831 

December 16, 2015 
 
To – Dave Saunders, President, Langford Minor Fastball Association 
1784 Island Hwy. Victoria BC V9B 1H8 
1-250-213-9407 

 
Cc – Ann Holmes, Minor Director 
 
Regarding – Your Appeal to Grant the Vancouver Island Impact Recognized Minor Association Status  
 
Dear Mr. Saunders, 
 

With respect to the above appeal of a director’s decision, in accordance with Article 9.2c) of the Softball BC 
Member’s Handbook, I instructed that an appeal committee be formed to investigate the process which took 
place to cause this association to be formed and recognized by Softball BC. 
The appeal committee has ruled that the Minor Director’s decision be overturned, and to set aside the 
decision to recognize the Vancouver Island Impact as a minor association within Softball BC.  
The committee ruled, in their estimation, Article 12.3 a)i) “Recognized Minor Association”, was not followed. 
 

As a result of your appeal being successful, the Softball BC office has been instructed to destroy the credit card 
information you supplied for the appeal request, and to cancel any charges relating to the above appeal. 

 
Yours truly,  

 
 
Jake DeWitt 

President, BC Amateur Softball Association 

 
 
 
 


